MISSIONARY In Cantel, Quetzaltenango Guatemala



May-Jun 2014

Dear church family and friends,

I am thrilled to once again share with you how God is working amongst the Guatemalan

ملمممم

By the grace of God we have a nice group of young people attending Saturday's Bible study. In May, they were invited to a picnic with other young people from other Baptist churches. There were sermons and many activities, pray that these young people will surrender their lives to the Lord and be willing to serve the Lord of Lords and King of Kings.





The children continue to learn from the Word of God and doing crafts. This time they made a craft for Father's Day. We continue with this ministry because we know that they are the future, but all is not easy. We have seen that many parents do not support the children in letting them come to church. Please pray to the Lord for strength in the work which God has entrusted us.





The work up in the mountains continues. The children attend Sunday school and hear Bible teachings, make crafts and enjoy their fellowship. Pray that in the future we can establish a new church.



As always I am grateful for your prayers and offerings. I ask that you continue to pray for the work here in Guatemala. I've been somewhat stable in my health. My knee limits me to make strong moves and my sight affects me a bit. Pray that the Lord will continue to give me strength to keep going.

God bless you.